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Message from Rev. Christine  I Corinthians 12: 4, 5, 7 
 
Well I've been here a whole month, and I'm still waiting for triple digits in the desert!  

However, for a former Northwesterner, it's great to have time to get acclimated and, I am 
really enjoying the sunshine and warm, relaxed evenings.  I love to sit and watch the light 
going over the hills and mountains as the sun rises and sets.  The changes and colors are 
awe-inspiriting and create a bold presence of God's spirit in the world. 

 
It has been truly wonderful getting to know everyone, and Sunday worship is such a 

special time - although I must confess to experiencing some withdrawal with the departure 
of our winter residents!  I can't say I wasn't warned!  The upside is I will now have the 
opportunity to know each of our 'year 'rounders'  better in the coming months.  We are 
ready to take on summer and get ready for the next round as God's presence and people 
in our community! 

 
Most of my first weeks have been busy getting my 'desert legs' and understanding 

the traditions, history, and 'workings' of Palm Springs Pres.  Everyone has been helpful and 
the amount of things happening around here is impressive.  Your generosity is humbling.  I 
now know why Bill calls this the 'Mighty Mouse Church.'  If he doesn't mind, I think I'll borrow 
that moniker! 

 
Over the next few months, we will be working on our 'mission statement', and ways 

we can create opportunities for participation in the life of our church.  We have so many 
gifted souls!  Regarding gifts and service, I would like to thank Jackie for her work on this 
edition of the Sonshine, and Margaret Pace for her many years of faithful service to our 
Lord and the church, with prayers that her life be richly blessed. 

 
As our church family faces the future, let us give thanks for all who serve and have 

served, and remember each person in our prayers always.  As a Denomination, we will 
continue to be faithful to our Confessions, the presence of the Holy Spirit in our lives and the 
revelation of the Living Word. 

 
As your pastor, I am excited for all that is to come, including more of those 5:59 

dinners.  Keeping my weight down may be one of my biggest challenges?  Most of all, I  
look forward to exploring the desert canyons, visiting with new friends, discovering and 
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sharing our hopes and dreams for PSPC.  For those of you away for the summer, we hold 
you in our hearts and look forward to your safe return. 

 

     May God hold you in the palm of His hand,  Christine 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This is the message that went in the Yellow Pages of the weekly bulletin after the 
passage of Amendment 10-A.  We are reprinting it here for those of you who are away. 

 
Brothers & Sisters in Christ; 

With the passing of Amendment 10A on May 10, 2011, many will have questions about 
what this means in the life of our church.  I offer these words from General Assembly:  “This 
decision begins with the unequivocal affirmation that ordained office will continue to be 
rooted in each deacon, elder and minister’s ‘joyful submission to the Lordship of Jesus Christ in 
all aspects of life.’” 
 

This decision confirms the authority of tenets found in our Book of Confession and returns 
our church to it’s roots – The Living Word, a single body with many gifts, called to service, with 
Christ as it’s head. 

 
Palm Springs Presbyterian is a church of “open hearts and open minds”, and our focus on 

God’s generous love is a great strength.  Let us continue to affirm our belief that all are beloved 
by God and have much to give in service.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to call. 

 
Rev. Christine 
 
 
 

 
 

This border is to make Rev. Christine feel at home. 
 



 
 
 

 
The following is an e-mail that was received from The Rev. Dr. Anita Hendrix, Executive Presbyter: 
 
Dear Colleagues in Ministry, 
         The whole Presbyterian Church, USA is grappling with the consequences of the passage of 
Amendment 10-A.  While some of our pastors and members are pleased with its passage, others 
are deeply grieved by it.  Some conversations have been occurring among like-minded people, 
and some presbytery committees have made time for members to listen to and talk with one 
another.  In coming to terms with our future as a Presbytery, the Council Cabinet believes it 
would be helpful for folks in the Presbytery to listen to one another and pray together.  Two 
opportunities are planned, in the hopes that as many pastors and members as possible can 
participate in a listening session.  The Rev. Ralph Mueller and I will facilitate the conversations.  
The information for these listening sessions is as follows: 
 

Wednesday, June 15 at First Fontana Church 
6: 30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, June 22 at Palm Springs Church 

11:30 – 1:30 p.m. 
(Please bring a bag lunch.  Beverages and dessert will be provided.) 

 
Please let Ralph or me know whether or not you will attend and at which location. 
 
Yours, in Service to Christ, 
Anita Hendrix 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 





 


